
CPC -Highways Working Group – Update January 2023 

Since our meeting with SCC Highways in October, we have kept in touch with Andrew 

Bramwell, SCC Senior Strategic Transport Planner.   We are currently awaiting an update 

from him and a date for our follow up meeting. 

In addition we await an update from:- 

Matthew Hicks, who agreed to look into Transport linking with Trading Standards. 

Tim Passmore, who agreed to look into the use of an ANPR camera in Coddenham and 

whether it can identify HGV’s.   

There have been HGVs seen in the High Street since our last meeting and they have been 

reported to Lorrywatch. 

 

 


